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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

Dear school families, 
 

Happy New Year! We are so happy to be back in school, 
and I know the children are also happy to be back! We 
wish your family many blessings in 2020. 
 

This Sunday’s celebration of Jesus’ baptism wraps up 
the Christmas season and leads us into Ordinary Time. 
We jump ahead in time to Jesus’ adulthood, when 
before his ministry can begin, he must go to the Jordan 
River. John must baptize Jesus  “to fulfill all 
righteousness.” The righteousness refers to God’s plan 
for salvation. Let us live fully our responsibilities as 
members of Jesus’ family. (taken from Catechist, 
January 2010, p. 42). 
 

Thank you again, for the support of selling Warrior 52 
raffle tickets. Your efforts do not go unnoticed. Good 
luck! 
 

Upcoming events: 
 

 Charity Day on Monday, January 13. This 
month’s charity is Have Mercy, located right 
here in Greenville. Have Mercy’s mission is to 
reflect the compassion of Christ to homeless 
families in Montcalm and Ionia counties.  

 No school on January 20 due to the Martin 
Luther King holiday.  

 Catholic Schools Week begins on Sunday, 
January 26. An agenda of activities will be sent 
home soon. Be sure to mark your calendar for 
February 1 for the 5:00 p.m. Mass, as St. 
Charles students will pack the pews. The winter 
dinner and dance will follow in the Activity 
Building. Tickets will go on sale soon. 

 

Many students are not coming to school prepared for 
outdoor recess. We follow the “feels like 5 degrees” rule. 
If the temperature and/or wind chill are at the 5 degrees 
or below, we will NOT go out for recess. That means, 
students will be going outside for recess if it is 6 degrees 
or warmer. Students in grades K - 4 should be prepared 
with warm coats, boots, hats, gloves, and snowpants. 
Students in grades 5 - 8 are strongly encouraged to be 
prepared with warm clothing as well. Too many students 
are coming without hats, gloves and boots. Students will 
not go outside if they are not properly dressed. Thank 
you for your help.  
 

Have a blessed week! 
 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

JANUARY 2020 
13 Charity Day 
14 Taco Tuesday – Helpers are needed 
14 Prayer Warriors 
17 Pizza Friday – Hailey Nelson  
17 End of Second Quarter 
20 Martin Luther King Day – No School 
21 Taco Tuesday – Helpers are needed 
22 No PM Busing 
24 Pizza Friday – Jenny Cusack 
26-31 Catholic Schools Week!!! 
28 Taco Tuesday – Helpers are needed 
31 VIP Day! 
31 Pizza Friday – Indira Smith & Lindsay Dekker 
FEBRUARY 
1 Pack the Pews!  5 PM Mass 
1 Winter Snowball Dinner & Dance 
4 Taco Tuesday 
4 Little Flowers 
7 Pizza Friday 
10 Charity Day 
11 Prayer Warriors to 3:30 
14 & 17 Mid-Winter Break – No School pending snow days 

22 Family Game Night 
25 Fat Tuesday Breakfast 
25 Taco Tuesday 
26 Ash Wednesday 
26 No PM Busing 
28 Pizza Friday 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

First do what is necessary, 
then do what is possible, 
and before long you will 
find yourself doing the 

impossible. 
St. Francis of Assisi 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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Recycling 
 

Terracycle  sent us a check for $30.18 
for our recycling efforts!  

 
Also we are saving plastic lids for a buddy 
bench so please send in your lids for our 

bench. 
 

Attached is a listing of all the things we can 
recycle so please take a look and start 

sending in your recycling to school. 

 
 

  

Box Tops and Shoparoo!!! 
 

We just received a check from Box Tops for 
$401.50! 

 
Please start using the new Box Tops app to 

continue receiving funds.  There still are some 
Box Tops out there that you can turn in at school, 

but the program is switching to an app.  Once 
you have the app, just snap a picture of the 

receipt.  It will tell you right away if the receipt 
has Box Tops.  

For more information on the Box Tops app go to 
www.BTFE.com  

 
While you are at it you can also snap your 

receipt for Shoparoo!  This way you are helping 
out the school in 2 different ways, and all you 

have to do is take a picture. 
 

Go to the Play Store on your phone to find both 
the Box Tops and the Shoparoo app to start 

helping earn money for the school today. 
 
 
 

 

   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 
        
   
              
       
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday, January 11, 5:00 PM (SC)  
Aaron, Annie and George Amidon 
 
Sunday, January 12, 8:00 AM (SM)  
Brennen & Bryce Flynn and Katie Gasper 
 
Sunday, January 12, 9:00 AM (SC) 
Beemnet, Joseph and Shally Milewski 
 
Sunday, January 12, 11:00 AM (SJ)  
Luke & Anna Pigorsh and Theo Iwuh 
 
January      13  9:00 AM (SC)  
 

January      14 6:30 PM (SJ) 
January      15 9:00 AM (SC) 

January      16 9:00 AM (SJ) 

January       17 1:00 PM (SC) All School Mass 

Please come and join us for Mass. 

 

   

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

The winner of the last Weekly 
Warrior 52 raffle for 2019 was 

Gordon Blackmer.  The winner of the 
1st week of the 2020 Weekly Warrior 
Drawing was Virginia Christiansen 

Congratulations!!!! 
 
 

We have made a 
profit of $6643 from 

our 2020 Weekly 
Warrior Raffle! 

 

http://www.btfe.com/

